[bookmark: _GoBack][image: https://i.pinimg.com/originals/be/15/46/be1546e111201e405da9ce19ac0575ae.png]Our Christmas party will be on Wednesday 12th December 2018 in the afternoon. 
We will play party games, share party food and we will be visited by Father Christmas too! 
Party food will be provided.
Children may bring a party outfit to change into during the afternoon. Please ensure your child’s party outfit is in a named bag and is placed on your child’s peg on the day. 
Nursery children who do not normally attend the Tuesday afternoon session are invited to a free Christmas party session. Please arrive at 2pm, wearing your party outfit.

All parents are invited to attend the party at 2pm to share a hot drink and mince pie with us all. 
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